To all members

Hello here is the first newsletter of the new decade!!

Not much in the way of news Im afraid but just to remind you all that we are back together again tomorrow.

..

From Karin please see attached information for tomorrow evening. (not attached on website)

..

From Linda - I am collecting pdi images for the Pair and Share evening from now until January 26th. I need 2 images from each person in the pair and if you want them shown in a particular order, please make that clear. Images can be sent to me by email linda@woodward.photography or handed in on a memory stick. If they are coming on a memory stick, please differentiate between competition images and pair & share images if they are on the same stick. We have a good number of pairs so I am looking forward to an interesting evening. Thanks, Linda

.

Some folk really are organised! I give below and attach details of a competition that you might consider entering, it is for images for a 2021 calendar!

"Here at the Wildlife Trust for Bedfordshire, Cambridgeshire and Northamptonshire we run an annual photography competition celebrating wildlife and wild places in our three counties. The competition is sponsored by Fujifilm UK and supported by Opticron, and the theme this year is local gems. It is free to enter, open to anyone who doesnt earn the majority of their income through photography, and has a top prize of £1500 worth of Fujifilm photography equipment. Other prizes include optics from Opticron and publication in our 2021 calendar.

Regards, Shirley.